
WILER ROAD BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
OVER WEST CREEK (BIN 2257970, SIN 06-666-140) 

TOWN OF HAMLIN, MONROE COUNTY, NEW YORK 

Project Description 
· This project is a joint effort between the Town of 

Hamlin and Monroe County to replace a structurally 
deficient bridge on Wiler Road, located 1/2 mile south 
of Brick Schoolhouse Road, in the Town of Hamlin.  

 

Proposed Improvements: Bridge Replacement 
· Complete removal of the existing bridge. 
· Installation of a new precast concrete structure. 
· Installation of precast concrete wingwalls at each 

corner of the bridge. 
· Placement of stone fill slope protection for 

prevention of erosion and scour. 
· Full reconstruction of the road section immediately 

adjacent to the bridge structure; consisting of 11-ft. 
travel lanes and 4-ft. shoulders. 

· Installation of bridge rail and box-beam guide rail. 
· Refer to the back of this letter for preliminary plan 

layout of the proposed bridge structure. 
 
Maintenance and Protection of Traffic 
· The project will require closure of Wiler Road.  
· Local traffic will be maintained up to the bridge. 
· Through traffic will follow the detour route shown 

above for the duration of construction.  
· The estimate duration for the road closure is 5 months. 
· The detour route will be approximately 4.1 miles long. 
 
 

Right of Way 
· The acquisition of easements along portions of the 

properties adjacent will be required.  
· The easements will be needed for construction of the 

bridge and for future maintenance of the bridge.  
· Affected property owners will be contacted during final 

design. 
 

Tentative Schedule & Costs 
· Preliminary Design: Ongoing 
· Final Design: Fall/Winter 2025 
· Start Construction: Spring 2026 
· Complete Construction: Fall 2026  
· Estimated Construction Costs: $1.2 Million 
· Project Funded: NYS “BridgeNY” program and Town of 

Hamlin Funding 

N 

 
If you have any questions or would like additional 
information, please contact Monroe County DOT’s 

Project Manager:  
 

David M Kubiak, P.E. 
City Place Suite 6100 
50 West Main Street  
Rochester, NY 14614 

Telephone: 585-753-7731 
Email: davidkubiak@monroecounty.gov 

 
Information on this project, as well as other Monroe 

County DOT Projects, is available online at: 
www.monroecounty.gov/dot-construction 






